
Hibs’  youngster  Owen  Calder
joins  Berwick  Rangers  on
loan 

Hibs’  youngster  Owen  Calder  has
joined  Berwick  Rangers  on  loan
until January 2025.  
The left-back joined Hibs in August 2021 after arriving from
Penicuik Athletic YFC.  

He signed his first professional contract two years later in
the summer of 2023 and has been a prominent feature of the U18
team and Hibs Development Squad since.  

The 17-year-old has also been involved with the First Team
squad and featured against Watford FC in a pre-season friendly
in July 2024. 

Calder will now join up with the Lowland League side on a
short-term deal until January 2025. 

Hibs Sporting Director, Malky Mackay commented: “This is a
good move for Owen to get his first real taste of playing
competitive senior football. 

“The Lowland League is a competitive division, so this will be
a  good  challenge  for  him  to  see  where  he  is  at,  both
technically and physically. He will still train with us at HTC
during the week, so we will be able to follow his progress
closely.” 
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